
 
 
 
 
1.                                        by hosting fundraisers like book fairs, holiday boutiques and plant sales that  
go towards Arts in Education programs, assemblies, grade level events, author visits, and much more. Our biggest
fundraiser is membership – just by signing up to be a member, you can support PTA. No further commitment is necessary.
We work with Candlewood administration and faculty to make sure our children have the resources and educational
enrichment activities they need.  
2.                                 School dances, Book Fairs, Plant Sales, Picture Days – all events planned and staffed by PTA
volunteers. Activities that give the children a chance to have fun and make some great memories. There are always
opportunities to help. 
3.                                                                                              that strengthen the connections between children, parents,
school and the community. We help to keep you informed! 
 
We understand that time is a parent’s most precious commodity, so we don’t want to waste yours. Sign up to get
PTA emails and we’ll let you know what’s going on and when volunteers are needed. Although you aren’t required to attend
the monthly meetings, everyone is welcome. The meetings are a great way to learn about what’s happening in school and
hear from administration. They are held the second Wednesday of each month, including both morning and evening
meetings for 2018/2019.  Our first meeting will be Wednesday, September 12th at 9:30 am. We hope you can join us!  
These are the ways to sign up: 
1. Bring to:  
6th Grade Open House - August 30, 2018 from 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM or 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM  
Candlewood PTA Meeting – September 12, 2018 at 9:30 AM  
Back to School Nights - September 12, 2018 at 7:00 PM (6th Grade Parents)   
                                      September 13, 2018 at 7:00 PM (7th and 8th Grade Parents)  
 
2. Send to school in an envelope marked ‘PTA Membership’  
 
3. Join online by visiting https://candlewoodpta.memberhub.store/ or www.candlewoodpta.org 
 
4. Mail to: Candlewood PTA, 1200 Carlls Straight Path, Dix Hills, NY 11746  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JOIN THE CANDLEWOOD PTA!*  
* You don’t have to come to the meetings, we promise!  

The PTA helps to make Candlewood a better school in many ways: 
We raise money 

We show up.

We provide information and resources 

Please make checks payable to Candlewood PTA   
Any further questions, please contact:   

Grace Libardi lovegrace0721@yahoo.com or Romina Williams rominawilliams2017@gmail.com  
 

Standard Membership $15, Student Membership $8 

CARDHOLDER NAME ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS _________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
HOME # ______________________________ MOBILE # ____________________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Membership card will be sent to the email address listed above. 
 
CHILD’S NAME & GRADE ____________________________________Amount paid $________ ❑ Cash ❑Check#_________  
 Your support and participation is vital and appreciated! 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


